
     

Ms. Edison’s Newsletter   Week of August 31, 2020 

6th & 7th Level LA  
Reading 
Students will continue reading the novel The Egypt Game.  
 
Writing 
Students will review compound and complex sentences. 
There will be a quiz over this on Friday.     
 
Grammar 
Students will review prepositional phrases. There will be a 
quiz over this on Friday.        
 
Spelling  
List 1   
 

Math  
6th Level 
(M) L4 Number Line & Sequences 
(T) i-Ready Math Assessment 
(W) L5 Place Value & Reading/Writing Whole Numbers 
(Th) L6 Factors & Divisibility 
(F) L7 Lines, Angles, & Planes 
 
7th Level 
(M) L4 Multiplication & Division Word Problems 
(T) i-Ready Math Assessment 
(W) L5 Fractional Parts 
(Th) L6 Converting Measures 
(F) L7 Rates/Averages & Measures of Central Tendency 
 

Social Studies 
Daily Geography Practice – week 2 
Students will be finish learning about World Deserts. 
There will be a unit test on Friday.  

Teacher Talk 
                   Email: Edison_mindy@asdk12.org            Cell Phone: (907) 223-7774 
 
Hopefully our first week of eLearning went well for you and your child. I didn’t hear of any major issues, so that was a highlight for my week! I’ve added a 
Fireside Read Aloud to our weekly schedule now. I am reading the first books in the Ranger’s Apprentice series. It is one I have enjoyed reading with my 
own children and to my past classes. It has action, adventure, and humor. I hope you enjoy it as much as I have sharing it with young minds all these years.  
 
I will be starting my one-on-one check in sessions with individual students this week. Please just use the same Zoom link we use for class meetings. I will 
only allow the student who is scheduled into the session at that time. Parents are welcome to join during our scheduled time if they have any specific 
questions or concerns. Refer to the weekly lesson plan if you forgot your day and time.  
 
I have decided to have students turn assignments in on a weekly basis, so that I can offer feedback every week versus every two weeks. I will accept 
assignments on Friday, but also understand parents may need the weekend to complete some work. Therefore, I would appreciate requested work be 
turned in by Sunday evening. It will take Mrs. Keller and I a couple of days to look over and grade, but we will return the graded work the following week 
when you turn in that week’s assignments.  
 
 


